
Thank you so much for your faithful support in both finances and prayer!  God is doing 
tremendous things in Mexico!  We now have a constituency of over 100,000 and we are 

believing God that this year we will have over 1000 licensed ministers!  To God be all the glory!  

Please follow us on Facebook at Mexico on Fire for up-to-date reports on the revival in Mexico!
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This past year was an exciting 
year for our family!  Sarah, our 

daughter, completed her 
studies, earning her degree in 

Music from Urshan College.  
Then on September 3rd, 2018 

she became Mrs. Thomas 
Garcia!  We are so proud of her  
and Thomas and are believing 
God for great things in their 

lives!

Above: Sis. Drost with a 
group of Pastor’s wives at 

our Winter Conference.  

Left:  In November Bro.  
Drost was privileged to 

preach the National 
Conference in El Salvador.  
34,000 in attendance and 

4000 received the Holy 
Ghost!
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